
 

 

  
 

       
        

 

Please join us  for a virtual open house to discuss a potential roadway 
improvement project in your neighborhood. There will be two options for your 
convenience, both sessions will cover the same topics so choose the day that 
works best for you! 

Spokane County is seeking funding from the Department of Ecology to improve 
air quality in your neighborhood by reducing the amount of fine particulate 
matter through a dust mitigation project. Spokane County values your opinion 
and encourages your participation. 

The meetings will take less than a half hour and the remaining time will be 
used to document your opinions, questions, and concerns.  

Survey Link: https://arcg.is/nvvCa0 

Please reach out to me with any questions: 
Jami Hayes 
Senior project Manager 
Spokane County Public Works 
jhayes@spokanecounty.org 
509-477-3600 
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Spokane County wants to hear from you! 
Please join us for a virtual open house 

 

When: October 9th, 2024 
Time: 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
Where: Zoom https://us05web.zoom.us/j/87488688825?pwd=aLajHdRY6YASDO37CzoPa0oIX4QLQF.1 
Meeting ID: 874 8868 8825 
Passcode: jr3D0b 
                                                                       Or 
When: October 10th, 2024 
Time: 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
Where: Zoom https://us05web.zoom.us/j/86297031490?pwd=8aOYqZJ76wkSWqouTX8Q23722HoUDb.1 
Meeting ID: 862 9703 1490 
Passcode: tSeW0g 
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